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Dear Committee,

I am writing to let you know I am in complete opposition to the reform bill being proposed by Mr Pyne.  The
 reforms he is proposing would give Queensland the worse abortion laws in the world.  This cannot be allowed
 to happen to innocent unborn babies.  A  “woman’s right” over her body does not give her the “right” to
 murder an innocent baby, particularly in the horrendous ways outlined by Mr. Pyne.

Please take into consideration my submission when coming to a decision on this issue.  Thank you for your
 time.

Kind Regards,
Gloria Delahunty
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To: abortionlawreform
Cc:
Subject: Against Abortion Reform Amendment Bill
Date: Monday, 27 June 2016 11:25:27 PM

Dear Committee Members,

The abortion reform bill in it’s current form allows for an abortion to be performed right up until the day the
 baby is born for any reason whatsoever.  This would allow abortions to be performed in Queensland in
 whatever method the doctor desired, leaving no thought for the pain the poor defenceless babies would suffer. 
 It is abhorrent that then Abortion Reform Bill was tabled with the full knowledge and understanding of the pain
 and suffering endured by these babies as young as 20 weeks gestation.  A woman has no right to kill her baby
 just because she feels she has the “right” to do what she likes with her body.  What about the rights of the
 innocent unborn baby, who never asked to be conceived and certainly does not want to endure the horrendous
 torture inflicted on it as the abortion is performed.

In Queensland alone, 204 babies were born alive after failed late term abortions were performed between 2005
 and 2015, the poor babies were just left to die unattended, it is a disgrace and absolutely inhumane.  It is very
 distressing that abortion is by far the leading cause of death in Australian and far exceeds the combined total of
 the top 5 official causes of death in this nation.  There is an estimated four million abortions in Australia since
 the 1970s and that means a third of our younger generation has been murdered and we do not know the amount
 of talent and genius that we have lost, to say nothing of the general loving and caring young people that were
 disposed of without so much as a flicker of concern.

I ask you to vote against this bill because human life is sacred and babies have no voice to speak up for
 themselves.  Thank you for your time and for taking my view into consideration when you are placing your
 vote.

Kind Regards,
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